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Thursday 27th February 2020 

Year 3 trip to Aerospace Bristol 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 3 will be visiting Aerospace Bristol as part of our whole-school aviation topic to find out more 

about Concorde and other aspects of the development of flight.  We are sure that it will be a very 

rewarding and enjoyable experience for the children. We will be visiting on two separate days: 

Friday 20th March: Class 3B and Class 3H 

Monday 23rd March: Class 3U and Class 3L   

 

This trip will take place entirely within school hours, so please arrive and pick up from school at the 

normal times. We will be departing school at 10:00am to travel to the museum where the children 

will take part in a workshop as well as having plenty of opportunity to enjoy the museum.  We will be 

eating lunch at the museum, so children will need to bring a nut-free packed lunch and a water 

bottle.  We will depart the museum at 2:00pm to arrive back at school by 2:30pm. 
 

The school is unable to make a loss or a profit on a trip, therefore for this trip to be viable we are 

asking for a voluntary contribution of £12.41. If sufficient voluntary contributions are not received 

then the trip may be cancelled. If you are in receipt of pupil premium, you can pay 50% of the trip 

cost, in this case £6.20. If for financial reasons you feel you are unable to make the contribution, 

please contact the office who will make an appointment for you with the Head of Year. For your 

convenience, payment and permission can be made online. Please see the website for further 

information. We would be most grateful for offers of help from parents. Please indicate on the reply 

slip if you are able to support with the trip on the day.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr Barr 

Head of Year 3 

 

http://www.bishoproad.bristol.sch.uk/
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Year 3 trip to Aerospace Bristol 
 

I give permission for my child _______________________________, in class ___________, to visit  

Aerospace Bristol. 

I am available to help on the day of the trip. 

 (We will let you know by Friday 13th March if we require your help) 

Name: _____________________________________ 
 

http://www.bishoproad.bristol.sch.uk/

